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February 24, 2004
Dr. Sheila Reyna

Graduate School - Department of Education
A006 Peters Hall

Box 6059
Radford University

Radford, VA  24142
Dear Dr. Reyna:
Thank you so much for taking time from your busy schedule to meet with me this week.  Your preparation of pertinent information and thoughtful questions combined to make it a valuable learning session.  The course load you outlined seems perfectly suited for me and my educational goals.  More than ever, I believe RU’s Master of Science in Education will prepare me thoroughly for a teaching career in the ESL field.
I look forward to further interaction with you as the application process continues.

Sincerely,
Ruth Derrick
